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Stallings Elementary School Site Base Team Agenda
[bookmark: _GoBack]    	
Date: April 25, 2018

Present: Mary Camp (Kindergarten), Kim Castner (First Grade), Emma Archibald (Second Grade), Amy Sperry (Fourth Grade), Brandy McHan (Fifth Grade), Stephanie Hunter-Brown (AP), Laura Gaddy (Principal), Angela Stephens (Teacher Assistant), Karen Crane (Parent), Vincent Esposito (Parent)

Absent: Paige Warner (Third Grade), Pam Karkow (Parent)

	TOPIC
	PRESENTER
	NOTES
	NEXT STEPS/WHO’S RESPONSIBLE

	Staff Concerns
	Sperry
	Kindergarten: No Concerns
First Grade: No Concerns
Second Grade: Teachers have concerns about students wearing watches that “ring” and make noises upon text notifications (i.e. Apple watches, etc.). These devices should not disrupt instruction. Teachers will send out reminders to parents to please silence these notifications during school hours.
Third Grade: No Concerns
Fourth Grade: A reminder is needed about students bringing glass water bottles to school.
Fifth Grade: No Concerns
Special Area: No Concerns
	· Teachers will send reminders asking that students bring in plastic water bottles and turn on watch notifications that disrupt class.

	Parent Concerns
	Sperry
	None
	

	Admin. Updates
	Gaddy
	· Realignment/Open House- The grandfathering window closed on Monday. The next window will be for employees to put in requests for the transfer of their own children. There will be an announcement in early summer as to whether or not Stallings will be a school of choice in 2018-2019.
· We are hosting an Open House for the students that have been realigned to Stallings for the 2018-2019 school year on Thursday, April 26th from 4:30-7:00 pm. Future Kindergarten students and other families interested in our school are also welcome. We have also been offering tours to families on Tuesday mornings at 9:00am. 
· Budget: The Superintendent is emphasizing school safety and social/emotional health is his budget for next school year.
· Classroom libraries have now been purchased by the district for K-5 teachers across the county. 
· We hope to get an extra 150 Chromebooks in our K-2 classrooms at next year due to middle school students getting new devices. 
· Next Year SB planning: We will wait until the fall to elect our new SB team so new families are included.
· Parent Surveys and 5th grade student surveys are underway. The window for surveys will close on Friday.
· Our school spirit rock will be delivered on 4/26/18.
· There will no longer be cluster based award ceremonies. We will continue to give awards to the 5th grade students during our 5th grade promotion ceremony at the end of the year. 
	


	Next Meeting
	
	May 23, 2018 at 3 pm
	





1
image1.jpg




